## WWHAT IS A BUTLER WBOBCAT AWARD?

The Butler Bobcat Award is a program brought to you by the PTA. Each child is sent home a grade-specific goal worksheet. Many goals can be achieved at home and others at school. This program has been part of Butler Elementary for over 20 years.

The Bobcat Awards will be presented twice a year:

## WINTER AWARD ASSEMBLY

Friday, Jan. 31, 2020

## SPRING AWARD ASSEMBLY

Friday, May 15, 2020

The assemblies will take place in the Butler Elementary Gym and will begin at 9 am. Along with a cool medal, each child also receives a book. Parents, grandparents, etc. are invited and the assembly lasts 30 to 40 minutes long.

Completed worksheets are due to your student's teacher by Wednesday, January 22 for the Winter Award Assembly or Wednesday, May 6 for the Spring Award Assembly. Only one award is given to a child per year. Due to the number of students who participate in this program, we find it best to have two separate assemblies per year.

If you have any questions, please text or email me.

Elizabeth B. Jensen

Bobcat Award Coordinator elizabethbjensen@yahoo.com

801.750.7720